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Summer Fashion Tip: 
 Layer Your Accessories

This summer, the '90s are back in a big way! A fun
way to play with the '90s trend is to layer a few
choker necklaces. The look is modern and will really
dress up your neckline.

— Katelyn Milley, Personal Stylist

 

 

Fashion Show Follow-Up
The rainy start to our third annual Spring Fashion
Show couldn't keep the crowds away. Held at
Immaculata University on April 2nd, the well-
attended event featured runway fashions, vendors, a
silent auction, and a delicious brunch with mimosas.

Wings' clients modeled outfits assembled by our
volunteers while models showcased fashions from
local boutiques. The show concluded with designs
from Immaculata Fashion Group's students.

Many thanks to our sponsors and our attendees for
making the event a truly fun, inspiring, and
memorable one. 

 

 

GET DETAILS

Support Wings Fling
Wings Fling, our biggest fundraiser of the year will
take place on Thursday, October 6th at the White
Manor Country Club in Malvern.

You can support this event in a number of ways:

> Save the date! Make plans to register

> Get recognized through a collective sponsorship

> Contribute items to our silent auction

This event combines inspiring stories from Wings for
Success clients with a silent auction, great food and
drink, and more. 

 

http://wingsforsuccess.org/sites/all/modules/civicrm/extern/url.php?u=17573&qid=


Wanted: Administrative Support Volunteer

Wings is looking for a volunteer to provide administrative support for our email
communications efforts. Duties include: managing email communications related
to Wings' two annual fundraising events; updating content on our website;
monitoring online registrations and mailings; and other related duties. 

We are looking for someone who can work approximately 2 hours per week and
can commit to a minimum of 6 months in this role. Training will be
provided. Following training, some work can be performed remotely. If
interested, please email info@wingsforsuccess.org.

 

 

A Chance to Thank Our Volunteers

Wings would not be able to serve our clients without the dedicated help and
support of so many volunteers. On May 24th, we had the privilege of saying
"thanks" during our volunteer appreciation event at the Temenos Retreat Center.

Wings acknowledged those volunteers who have been with us for a short time as
well as those celebrating their 10- and 15-year anniversaries. A special butterfly
watch was given to those celebrating their 15-year anniversary with us.

 

Update From Our Kennett Square Office

The doors to our Kennett Square facility opened a year and a half ago. Since
then, this office has exceeded expectations in terms of meeting the needs of
women in southern Chester County. Below are a few quotes from some very
satisfied Kennett Square clients:

“Las voluntarias de Wings for Success son muy amables, me trataron con
dignidad y respeto. Muchas gracias por todo. [Wings for Success volunteers are
so polite, they treated me with dignity and respect. Thanks so much for
everything.]" — K.D.

“Sally and Christien have a great sense of styling.”  — M.A.

“Thank you for being caring and compassionate.” — T. K.
 

Top 3 Ways to Support Wings

Wings for Success is able to assist women in need thanks to people like you who
care about our mission and want to make a difference. Looking to better the
lives of women and their families? Below are the top 3 ways you can support
Wings:

mailto:info@wingsforsuccess.org


GET INFO

Plan to attend
Save the date. On
Thursday, October 6th,
Wings for Success will be
hosting Wings Fling, our
biggest fundraiser of the
year. Don't miss it! 

 

GET DETAILS

Donate items
Check out our clothing
guidelines and specific
donation days/times by
visiting the Donate
Clothes page on our
website or by calling our
donation line at 610-
644-6323 x4.

 

LEARN MORE

Donate funds
Wings uses all monetary
donations very cost-
effectively. A modest
donation can go a long
way toward outfitting a
woman with confidence! 

 

Client Success Quote

"My experience with Wings has been great. I appreciate the clothes and the help
was awesome. Thank you so much for setting me up for success. I feel so much
more confident stepping into my new job!" — K.S

 

Like Our New Look?

In an effort to improve our email deliverability and become more mobile-friendly,
we are utilizing a new mailing system. If you encounter any problems with
receiving or viewing this content, please let us know: info@wingsforsuccess.org.
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